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Ub iTED STATES ERNMENT

Memorandum
.

To : Files DXTE: December 8, 1961

FRoh! Harmon*

MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF FREEPORT SULPHUR TO DISCUSSSUBJECT:
TRANSFER OF THE URANIUM REDUCTION COMPANY URANIUM MILL.

DLR:DFH

Two representatives, Mr. Dufour and Mr. Gilbart, from Freeport
Sulphur Company met with L. Johnson, D. Nussbaumer and D. Harmon
of DIR on December 7,1961, to discuss the transfer of the Uranium
Reduction Company uranium mill to .he Freeport Sulphur Company.t

The representatives were informed that the present license issued
to URC could not be transferred to F.S.C. and that it would be
necessary for F.S.C. to obtain a source material license before
operating the mill. In addition, proper procedures for apply-
ing for a license (Form AEC-2, plus laundry sheet) were discussed
with the representatives. Also, permission was granted to ref-
erence any material previously submitted by URC provided that
the traterial was still applicable and that F.S.C. would con-
duct their future operation in the same manner.
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